
ANNUAL REPORT ON PROPOSED RULE ADOPTION,  
AMENDMENT AND REPEAL FOR 

CALENDAR YEAR 2022 
Department of the Treasury 

Board of Trustees of the Louisiana State Employees’ Retirement System 
 
 

A. During calendar year 2022, the Department of the Treasury, Board of Trustees of the Louisiana 
State Employees’ Retirement System (“LASERS”) did not propose any rule adoption or rule 
amendment, nor did it propose repeal of any of its rules. 
 

B. During calendar year 2022, the Department of the Treasury, Board of Trustees of the Louisiana 
State Employees’ Retirement System (“LASERS”) took no action with respect to any fee 
adoption, increase or decrease.   

 

Please contact Steve Stark at (225) 922-0398 if the board may be of any assistance concerning 
this report. 

 

Cindy Rougeou 
Executive Director 

 


